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August 20, 2008

Terri Preeg-Riggsby
Treasurer

West Multnomah Soil and Water Conservation District

2701 NW Vaughn St. Ste. 450

Portland, OR 97210

Dear Ms. Preeg-Riggsby,

We are returning your check number 3337 made out in the amount of $125 to River Renaissance for your participation in the Riverfest Community Fair.

Because Oregon Trout is the fiscal agent for Riverfest, the check needs to be made out (and sent) to that organization:

Oregon Trout

65 SW Yamhill St, Suite 300

Portland, OR 97204

(503) 222-9091
We regret this confusion and apologize for the inconvenience. We are excited that you’re planning on being part of the Community Fair and look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,

Rick Bastasch, Coordinator

River Renaissance Initiative

cc: Alan Horton, Oregon Trout
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